
TOWN OF KYLE 

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER 

WECOME  

Welcome to new Councillor Steve Fullerton on his election by acclamation to Town Council. 

Also welcome to new Assistant Foreman Bram Frame.  Thank you Randy Potter for your time 

with us. 

WINTER RV STORAGE 
The Town of Kyle winter RV storage site is located at 501 2nd Ave. E.  This is a free parking site 

for RV’s or other trailers.  Parking is at your own risk. 

RECREATION EVENTS 
The Community Auction is scheduled for Sunday, November 3, 2018.  Donations will be 

accepted at the Kyle Sports Centre and at the Town Office.  More information coming soon. 

The Sports Centre will be up and running before you know it!  So please take this time to 

consider volunteering to be a kitchen convenor or worker and/or join an ice crew. 

DAY CARE SURVEY 
There is a day care survey included in the October water billing.  If you did not get a survey and 

would like to complete one, please call in to the Town Office. 

KYLE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE EXTRAVEGANZA 

The Annual Extravaganza is booked for Saturday, November 24, 2018 at the Elks Community 

Hall.  There is a time change to note this year.  The event will run from 10:00 am to 3:00 pm. 

Come out support your local vendors, have lunch and get some Christmas (or other) shopping 

done. 

BOULEVARD DITCHES 

Please do not park your vehicles in the new boulevard ditches. 

COMPOST PROGRAM 

The last day for compost pick up will be Wednesday, October 17th.  The compost transfer site at 

the Public Works compound will remain open. 

WEBSITE – kyle.ca 

The website is up and active, there is still updating to do on it.  The Council meeting agenda and 

minutes are up to date. We have included a “history” section which includes the out of print 



“White Bear Memory” book.  If you have history or stories that are of interest to this area, 

please bring it to the town office for inclusion on the website. 

 

TRAFFIC BYLAW AMENDMENT 

Traffic Bylaw 14-2017 has been amended to include a heavy truck route in the Town of Kyle. 

There are to be no heavy trucks (over 1 ton) on any streets not marked on the truck route map 

seen below.  Delivery trucks and school buses are the exception. 

The heavy truck route is marked in green on the map below. 

If you require a copy of the traffic bylaw, it can be requested from the Town Office or you can 

view the bylaw on the kyle.ca website under ‘Town Office > Bylaws” 

 

 


